
Very happy to get our belongings back
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<p>Hello,<br /><br />i wanted to thank you for your help, because of which the packers sent
almost everything to india. We are very happy to get our belongings back, and we know that
without your timely help we would never have got them back. So we are extremely grateful to
you and the NCCC. We wish you all the very best.� We wish the organisation, future success in
protecting other consumers too, from unfair business practices.<br /><br />Thanking you
again,<br />with warm regards,<br />SHIVANI AND AMIT VASWANI<br />FROM INDIA</p>  
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